Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
— H .

e PROVINCE OF PALAWAN
i Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
- EMAIL : penropalawan @denr.gov.ph
TelFax No. (048) 433-5638/ 434-8791
November 15, 2021
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR — R4 MIMAROPA Region
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT ) SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2021-602 DATED NOVEMBER 4, 2021

AUTHORIZZING YEAR-END WORKSHOP ON
VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT OF PRIORITY
WATERSHEDS TO CLIMATE CHANGE TO BE CONDUCTED
BY REGIONAL IMPLEMENTERS ON NOVEMBER 23-26, 2021
IN LOS BANOS, LAGUNA

Forwarded herewith is the memorandum dated November 11, 2021 from CENRO Puerto
Princesa City relative to the above subject.

Accordingly, Sr. EMS Ma. Vivian Obligar-Soriano cannot attend the above activity due to
the COVID-19 restrictions and quarantine protocols being implemented by the local Incident
Management Team (IMT). In addition. there are backlogs needing her direct supervision so
that her Sector (CDS) will be able to accomplish by December 15, 2021. Thus, her
participation via Zoom is respectfully requested.

For her information and consideration.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Region IV - MIMAROPA
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

PUERTO PRINCESA
November 11, 2021
MEMORANDUM
FOR - The Regional Executive Director
DENR 4B MIMAROPA Region S IFRASU 5 LH &Oq
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermlta Mamla
THRU : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The OIC-Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2021-602 DATED NOVEMBER 4, 2021
AUTHORIZING YEAR-END WORKSHOP ON

VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT OF PRIORITY WATERSHEDS
TO CLIMATE CHANGE TO BE CONDUCTED BY REGIONAL
IMPLEMENTERS ON NOVEMBER 23-26, 2021 IN LOS BANOS,
LAGUNA

This has reference to the Special Order No. 2021-602 dated November 4, 2021 with
subject: AUTHORIZING YEAR-END WORKSHOP ON VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT OF
PRIORITY WATERSHEDS TO CLIMATE CHANGE TO BE CONDUCTED BY REGIONAL
IMPLEMENTERS ON NOVEMBER 23-26, 2021 IN LOS BANOS, LAGUNA.

Please be informed SR. EMS MA. VIVIAN OBLIGAR-SORIANO of this Office cannot
participate in the face-to-face discussion due to Covid-19 restrictions implemented by the Incident
Management Team (IMT) and quarantine protocols in going back to the area of origin. Further, her
Sector (CDS) is still accomplishing backlogs such as watershed characterization, PASA, CSC
Performance Evaluation and NGP needing direct supervision so as to accomplish by December 15,
2021. Hence, respectfully requesting her participation via Zoom Application.

For your information and consideration.
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" South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Moniga, Puerto Princesa City
Email Address: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph Tel No.: (048) 433-0660




